APRIL 6, 2016
GERMAN TOWNSHIP ADVISORY BOARD
MIKUTES

The advisory board meeting for German Township was called to order at 6:00 P.M.
Board members present were Chairman, James Pepple, Secretary, Leta Johnsom,
Dolores Schosker and Trustee, Thomas McClanahan. Our guest was Charles Schosker.

The Secretary s Report for the last three meetings was read and accepted as read.
In Tom's report, the Township Assistance Report (TA7) for Janusry 1, 2016

through March 30, 2016 was explained by Tom. He said that its been filed

with the State.

The hall rental is doing well. The hall rentals for March 2016 brought in $680.00.

In 2009the hall rental brought in $3516.00 and in 2015 the rentals had increased
to $8117.52. The totals from 2007 through 2015 was $33,378.06.

Ceiling tiles through out the entire building will be replaced. Hills True
Value quoted a price of $2155.00 for the tile. The skylight covers will be
80 pieces for $799.00. Labor for imstalling both will be $500.00. They
will be. starting at the end of April.

Jim gave a report from the Fire Territory Commission Meeting that he attended
March 31st,

The 41 Club and the Boy Scouts will be cleaning up the leaves and will help
on the leaf pick up. They will start toward the end of April.

Tom gave the board a projected work list to be done on the community building.

Tom went to the Portage Manor Board Meeting. He reported that things are going
very well over there.

In Good of the Township, Chuck Schosker reported that he has come to accept
the new fire service.

The next meeting will be Monday May 2, 2016 at 6:00 P.M. The date was
changed as Tuesday May 3rd is the Primary Election. Dolores made a motion
to adjourn. The motion passed 3-0 and the meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M.
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